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As a supporter of the voters’ approved measure 110 I do hope you will not subvert its 

intent, The gun safety and violence prevention legislation is overdue on the US and 

Oregon is proposing a sensible approach. 

Do not modify it, nor strip it of provisions.  

Our easily-available-gun culture is a far cry from the constitutional well ordered militia 

context when the newly emerged democracy had no standing army and no funds to 

equip one; it relied on voluntary self defense by men who could bring their own rifles. 

Antonin Scalia bastardized the Second Amendment when he left off the context for 

the right to bear arms which was designed as part of joining a well regulated militia.  

We are experiencing daily gun violence and mass shootings. It is an abomination.  

Do the right thing and stand up for gun safety! 

Another mother for sensible gun laws 

Inga Fisher Williams 

 

 


